
Dear students, 

I wish I could meet you right now! You, my dears, are “my kids.” 

During this time of uncertainty, I wish what is best for you. 

Our year has been ripped away from us. We don’t know when we will 

return to the classroom; or if we will finish the year through remote 

learning. That’s the reality we are facing. We didn’t even say goodbye. 

Please keep in mind that we are not on holidays. Keep studying and 

reviewing your lessons. We will do our best to provide you with lessons 

concerning the unit not studied. 

This is my phone number 0631268995. Please feel free to contact me 

for any help. 

Your teacher,   M .Azzouzi 

 


